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It is cruel to use dogs to hunt Oregon cougars. The hunting of cougars should be 

closely regulated and available only when proved through demonstrable evidence 

that it’s absolutely necessary. While there may be some instances when cougar 

hunting may be demonstrated to be necessary, it’s unacceptable to use dogs to hunt 

cougars. 


